
 
 
 
 

 
December 31, 2003 

 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE COMMENTS 

(By January 13, 2004) 
 
 

Subject : Petition of Puget Sound Energy, Inc., for Approval of Request for 
Proposals, pursuant to WAC 480-107, Docket UE-031353 

 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On December 12, 2003, Puget Sound Energy, Inc., (PSE) filed a draft Request For 
Proposals (RFP) for Electric Energy Efficiency Resources pursuant to WAC 480-107-060.  
WAC 480-107-060 provides for a 90-day period of Commission review and public 
comment.  In the Commission’s Third Order in this docket, PSE’s request for exception to 
this requirement was granted. 
 
The Commission seeks comments from interested persons on PSE’s Energy Efficiency 
RFP.  Written comment should be filed with the Commission, bearing the above 
caption and docket number, not later than January 13, 2004.  
 
Copies of PSE’s request letter and draft Energy Efficiency RFP can be obtained from 
Claire Johannes at (425) 424-6643 or from the PSE website: 
http://www.pse.com/about/supply/rfpelectric.html. 
 
Questions concerning PSE's request should be directed to the company representative 
identified above, or to Joelle Steward (360) 664-1308, Hank McIntosh (360) 664-1309, or 
Yohannes Mariam (360) 664-1316 of the Commission Staff. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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